
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 2, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on February 2, 
2017: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 2nd Revised Sheet No. 170 1st Revised Sheet No. 170 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 170.1 Original Sheet No. 170.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 171 1st Revised Sheet No. 171 
  

 
This tariff sheets are being issued February 2, 2017 to become effective on and after March 4, 2017.   
 
The revisions being requested will revise the Company’s rates paid for energy purchased from customers with 
a Qualifying Facility (QF) or Net Metering installation as required by the Commission’s rules 4 CSR240-3.155, 4 
CSR240-20.060 and 4 CSR240-20.065. The filings correct an error made in an earlier tariff filing with Tracking 
No. JE-2017-0143 that was withdrawn. 
 
Additionally, the QF tariff is being amended to reflect the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s Order in 
Docket No. QM16-2-000 relieving Ameren Missouri of the obligation to enter into new agreements with QF’s 
with a net capacity larger than 20,000 kilowatts.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
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